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DioView
Streamline financial reporting between parishes and diocesan offices.

PDS DioView™, coupled with PDS DioView Server™, helps your diocese 

streamline the process of financial reporting by enabling your parishes to 

submit their financial data online and equipping your diocese with the ability 

to consolidate parish reports.

Problem to Solve:

Key Features:

PDS DioView Solution:

Integrates with PDS General 
Ledger, PDS Ledger/Payroll, and 
Realm Accounting

Quickbooks Interface

Account mapping to the diocesan 
master PDS Chart of Accounts

Quick Lookup feature to search 
for and view a parish’s information 
instantly

Maintain up to eight years of 
budget information from parishes 
that use PDS Ledger or PDS 
Ledger/Payroll

Keep an unlimited amount of 
income and expense account 
records

Customize the way you view lists 
of accounts

Keep up-to-date contact 
information for parishes and 
institutions

Export information to Microsoft® 
Excel® spreadsheets or Open 
Office Calc for more in-depth 
analysis

Launch PDS Ledger to see 
transaction level detail

Choose from dozens of pre-
defined reports

Design your own reports

Group the COA for specialized 
reports

Use Easy Reports and simply 
select the fields you want to print

The diocese needs to view 
financial information from their 
parishes and institutions.

Institutions with PDS General 
Ledger™ and PDS Ledger/Payroll™ 
can add account information to 
their solutions and upload it to
PDS DioView™. Customize your 
view of accounts and export 
information to Microsoft® Excel® 
spreadsheets or Open Office Calc 
for more in-depth analysis.

The diocese needs to map outside 
accounts to the master PDS Chart 
of Accounts (COA).

Parishes may have accounts 
outside of the standard diocesan 
master COA. These accounts 
are mapped to accounts in 
the master COA within PDS 
DioView. The diocese can map 
these accounts or let individual 
churches map them.

Reporting is crucial for
the diocese.

Choose from dozens of pre-
defined reports to generate lists 
and comparisons for analysis, or 
design your own reports to meet 
immediate needs. 

800.892.5202
parishdata.com/pds-dioview
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